EPPING SCHOOL DISTRICT  

BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR’S REPORT 

December 20, 2018
Forecast – The preliminary expense forecast for 2018-2019 shows a positive balance of $90,324.  
This forecast assumes that all departments will spend their budgeted supplies, books, software, equipment, etc.

The forecast will continue to change as the year progresses. Changes in placements and to IEP’s throughout the year could lead to increased or reduced special education costs.  
The Revenue forecast is showing a negative $50,708. This is due to less Special Education Aid and Adequacy Aid (per the current Department of Education estimate).
Respectfully submitted,
Bonnie Sandstrom
